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Tuesday 14 February 2023

Kia ora parents and whānau, staff and students
 
I hope as this message reaches everyone that you and your families and whānau are 
well.  It has certainly been a wild few days as the cyclone has gone through, and while 
it’s not over yet, the forecast for tomorrow is looking much more settled.
 
Kerikeri High School will reopen tomorrow (Wednesday 15 February).
 
School buses will run as normal, although we all need to be aware there may yet be 
roading issues that may mean some buses are held up or unable to run at all.  If that 
becomes the case, we will notify you on our School App.  However, for now, Clarks are 
confident our local school bus routes will be running.
 
There will be some students who are genuinely unable to get to school tomorrow 
because of the weather circumstances; please let us know (using our School App is a 
very straightforward way to report an absence) and we will record the absence as 
Justified Explained.  
 
For those Year 13 students who had Prefect Interviews booked for Monday and 
Tuesday, we will make arrangements with you tomorrow to reschedule interviews into 
Thursday and Friday.  Can those students please come to Reception to see Mrs 
Campbell (The Principal’s PA) tomorrow morning to reschedule interviews.  Those with 
interviews booked for Wednesday will still go ahead at the allotted times.
 
The Prefect Training Seminar has also had to be rescheduled, moving from Monday and 
Tuesday next week to Tuesday and Wednesday.
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone back at school as soon as possible, as we 
get our school routines, teaching and learning underway for 2023.

 
Warm regards, Noho ora mai
 

Mike Clent
Principal
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